Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Friday, April 18, 2014
Bell Schedule R
Special Events:
None
Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	       Where
	When
	           Comments


None
Athletics
	Team
	       Opponent
	   Game Time
	    Location


None
Directions and a map to the MKHS Prom in Newport Beach are located in the student bank.  Please arrive on time because the boat will leave immediately at 7:15.  Thank you.  
Students: If your attendance record shows a marked "U" made by your classroom teacher while you were away for your CST testing, the Attendance office staff will be receiving a Student Testing List from Dr. Prentice of the Guidance Office.  If your name is on the student testing list, your "U" mark will be changed to a "OC" (out of class).  "OC" is an excused code.  Thank you for your patience.  Attendance Office Staff
SOME ENCHANTED EVENING 9

Join us for our annual pops concert at Barnes Park next Saturday, April 26, at 6 pm. The Band, Orchestra, and Actors will present, "The Magic of Disney," sure to please all ages. Buy a ticket from any Band or Orchestra member or at the door.

Come watch the "real" seniors, Mr. Chu, Mr. Thom, Mr Howley, Mr Trieu, and many of tyour coaches, play the "fake" seniors on April 30, at the Senior Madness games.   Tickets available at the student bank or at the door.      Miss Rosso
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Garden Club - If you are free for one hour today, Friday, we will start planting our sunflower and butterfly garden. Do come down....it's the fun part of gardening.   ~Ms. Heredia

[image: image2.png]



Attention Filmmakers!  If you are interested in submitting your work to the district's annual Xanadu Film Festival scheduled for Friday, May 2nd at SGHS, please see Ms. Verner in room C207 for an application.  (Drama students may pick up an application from Ms. Philips)  All films are due to C207 by Monday, April 21st.      ~Ms. Verner

Senior madness tickets are on sale at the student bank for $1 pre-sale or $2 at the door. The basketball games are April 30 in the Aztec Arena.  Miss Rosso

The next NHS general meeting will be on April 28. Miss Rosso

Perspective NHS members: Applications for new members will be passed out Monday, April 21, at lunch, in front of the old gym.  Miss Rosso
All returning and prospective clubs must submit a mandatory club application to the Business and Activities Office before 3pm on Thurs. May 15.  Applications are available from Mrs. Carmona in either room A230 or A119.  Questions should be emailed to carmona_christina@ausd.us.  Thank you.

[image: image3.png]


The Bookroom has 2 summers' worth of novels & such that were "abandoned" in lockers at the end of the school year.  If you think one may belong to you & you still want it, you MUST come to the Bookroom by the end of this week to claim it.  Beginning next week, all unclaimed books will be offered to whomever would like one on a first-come, first-served basis.  M. Miller
LAST CHANCE TO AVOID TEXTBOOK DAMAGE FINES!  You have until the end of April to bring books with any kind of damage to the Bookroom to be repaired or replaced AT NO CHARGE.  After this time, standard damage fines will be applied.   ~M. Miller

The DVD for Beauty and the Beast will be ready on Monday, April 28.  In order to purchase a DVD you must pre-order one with either Dr. Bartlett (C113) or Ms. Phillips (A114).  Money will be due on 4/28 when you collect your DVD at lunch or after school in the Palm Court area with the Band Boosters.  Thank you.
The Work Source office located on Main Street in Alhambra is now enrolling youth between the ages of 17 and 21 years old.  Free job placement services available.  Pick up the information flyer in the Career Center. --Mrs. E. Robles 
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Seniors:  If you plan to enroll at East Los Angeles College for Summer or Fall and would like to attend ELAC's "High School Senior Day" for a campus tour, sign up in the Career Center.  Spaces are limited. --Mrs. Liu, CTE Advisor 
The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk office is now recruiting student volunteers for the Statewide Direct Primary Election, June 3, 2014.  Student volunteers will be assigned to Precinct Accountability or Ballot Inspection, unpack, re-pack, inspect, sort, and prepare ballots for tallying.  More information and application is available in the Career Center.  Deadline is April 18 to submit your application. --Mrs. E. Robles
Juniors:  UC Riverside will be in the Career Center on April 22 during period 2 to present on their Guaranteed Admission Program.  If you would like to attend, sign up in the Career Center, TODAY. --Mrs. E. Robles

SENIORS:  Two $1000 Scholarships will be awarded to two students graduating from high school.  Must be resident of Rosemead  Must have a grade point average of C or better  For more information and application go to the Guidance Office.
SENIORS:  If you are a graduated of Monterey Highlands apply for the Monterey Highlands P.T.A. Scholarship. Must have a minimum of 3.0 GPA.  Pick up an application in the Guidance Office.  Deadline is 12 noon on April 30, 2014.


